
 

 

PTA – Super Women Day 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

The PTA are excited to invite pupils and their parents to attend our first ‘Super Women Gift Making 

Workshop’ on Friday 20th March from 3.20pm-4.45pm. 

This workshop will give your children the opportunity to make something for, or with, a Super 

Woman or special lady in their life. 

It will be held in the school hall and children will be offered a range of gifts to make.  This will 

include bath bombs, personalised keyrings, fresh flower bouquets, decorated cupcakes, hanging 

decorations and Mother’s Day cards. The craft activities vary in price from free, up to £2. 

The PTA will also be selling refreshments, so please do pop along for a drink and some crafting 

fun! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 Haywood Village Academy PTA 

 

 


